
Thursday, November 30 
   

 If you have a pass to attend the Madison Elementary reading fieldtrip, please head to the 
library now for training. 

 It is not too late to sign up for the Digital Learning Ambassador’s meeting today.  If you want to 
attend, have your Nesika teacher email Ms. Payne right now.  We hope to see in the library 
after school! 

 Honor Society Induction will be next Tuesday Dec 5th at 6:00 pm in the EHS Library. Be sure to 
turn in the information from your congratulation letter tomorrow so we know you will be 
attending. 

 Attention EHS Students!  If you weren't able to pre-purchase a 2018 EHS Yearbook before 
September 30th, you will have one final opportunity to guarantee a book at the end of the year.  
Books can be purchased Dec 1st- Dec 9th only.  Yearbooks are $65 and can be purchased with 
cash or check at the Treasurer's Office, or online using a credit or debit card.   

 Students, as a reminder, you MUST have your student ID card on your person, with the current 
ASB stamp, in order to get in free to Seagull sporting events. A picture on your phone is not 
valid ID. 

 SENIORS: Central Washington University will be here on Friday December 1st for an “On-The-
Spot” Admission event. Those who have completed the app, can also attend to ask questions 
and receive some CWU swag. If you want to participate, you need to sign up in NAVIANCE 
under Upcoming college Visits. Space is limited. Visit the Career Center for more info. 

 Interested in Sno-Isle TECH Skills Center classes? Sno-Isle will have an information session to 
share their application process and highlight their programs on December 7th. Sign up in 
NAVIANCE. 

 Are you wanting to get a job but don’t know where to start? Would you like help navigating the 
process? Sign up in NAVIANCE for a 6 part series, “Career Navigation”, facilitated by 
WorkSource Snohomish County happening in our Career Center. 

 
          Today in Sports: 

 Boys Basketball at Squalicum at 7:35 


